
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 October 26, 2020 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Reconfirmation of the Extended Continuity of Learning Plan  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District 
reconfirm the Continuity of Learning Plan that was approved on September 28, 2020. 
This plan recommends that students continue to receive instruction either remotely 
through Livonia Virtual or in-person at our schools, as reviewed in detail through the 
Continuity of Learning Plan and presentation in September.   
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
This reconfirmation is a requirement of MCL 388.1698a of the State School Aid Act.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
N/A 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
None 


